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OLTCC has been working to inform changes coming through Bill 7 More Bed, Better Care Act. 
The regulations have been tabled and OLTCC is reviewing them, advocating for more person-
centred care supports in hospital to prevent deconditioning of patients while in hospital, and to 
ensure there is sufficient capacity and resources in LTC to provide excellent quality of life care 
to all residents. Also, to help prevent disruptive transfers to hospital, OLTCC has been 
advocating for the LTC sector to have better access to on-site or mobile diagnostics and medical 
supplies. 
 
OLTCC continues to advocate strongly for excellent quality of life care in LTC homes through 
raising awareness and educating decision makers about the realities of Long-Term Care, 
meeting regularly with Government decision makers, advisors and officials, including 
contributing at various stakeholder tables. 


